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Region 7 Behavioral Health Board Activities Report 

Reporting Agency:  Eastern Idaho Public Health               Report Period:  October 2021 
 

Dates: Activity: 

Ongoing Participated in regular monthly activities including minutes (writing, reviewing, 
and disseminating) from September’s meeting and preparing for November’s 
R7BHB and CMH Committee meeting.     
 

Participants: Mimi Taylor-EIPH Liaison, Geri Rackow-EIPH Director, and 
Cheryl O’Connell-EIPH employee and R7BHB member (Parent of a Child with 
a SUD).  

Ongoing Shared throughout the month, via our email distribution list, relevant 
information relating to behavioral health in the region including trainings, 
resources, and general information.  
 

Participant: Mimi Taylor-EIPH Liaison  

Ongoing Shared on social media information and resources pertaining to suicide 
postvention, behavioral health, drug overdose, Domestic Violence Awareness 
Month, and the Martha Tanner award recipients. 
 
Participant: Mimi Taylor-EIPH Liaison 

10/8/2021 Participated in the Mental Health Symposium in Jefferson County. 
 
Participant: DaNae Schoenborn, PFS Grant Coordinator and Mallory Johnson, 
DOPP (Drug Overdose Prevention Program) Coordinator 

10/14/2021 Finalized and submitted the 2021 Gaps ad Needs Report to the Idaho 
Behavioral Health Planning Council. 
 

Participants: Mimi Taylor-EIPH Liaison and Geri Rackow-EIPH Director with 
input from 19 of our R7BHB members 

10/14/2021 Met with Andra Smith Hansen and Nancy Espeseth on the Suicide 
Postvention Pilot Project, which is being partially funded by the R7BHB.  
 

Participant: Mimi Taylor-EIPH Liaison 

10/23/2021 Drug Take Back event – EIPH provided the following items for two events in 
our region (Bonneville and Jefferson County): medication lock boxes, gun 
locks, Deterra pouches, and education on drug overdose and suicide 
prevention 
  

Participants: Mimi Taylor-EIPH Liaison, Mallory Johnson, DOPP Coordinator, 
and DaNae Schoenborn, PFS Grant Coordinator  

10/28/2021 Participated in the Statewide BHB Leadership call. 
 

Participants: Mimi Taylor-EIPH Liaison, Geri Rackow-EIPH Director, and Sam 
Hulse-R7BHB Chair 

10/29/2021 Shared the COVID-19 Impact Statewide Survey from IDHW/DBH to EIPH staff 
members, our behavioral health email distribution list (150+ people), and 
promoted it on of Facebook page on three occasions.  
 
Participant: Mimi Taylor-EIPH Liaison 

 


